
Rapid City Sustainability Committee 
February 26, 2013 

Rapid City Common Council 
City of Rapid City 
300 6th Street 
Rapid City, SD 

Dear Ladies and Gentlemen of the Rapid City Common Council: 

At the February 25th meeting of the Rapid City Sustainability Committee, Kip Harrington 
presented the Pedestrian Bike Master Plan.   

The committee believes that this plan is a vital component to help generate a healthier 
more active society.  Therefore the Sustainability Committee gives Rapid City MPO and 
the plan their full support.  We encourage the council to approve and adopt the Pedestrian 
Bike plan as part of the Comprehensive Plan.  This action will, in effect, encourage future 
growth and revitalization projects to incorporate the plan’s goals into every aspect of 
Rapid City development. 

Thank you for your consideration in this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
Eirik Heikes, PLA,  Chairperson 
Standing Committee on Sustainability 
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